STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Govermor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

April 24, 2012

Mr. Matthew Fogelson

Attorney at Law

Pacific Gas and Electric

77 Beale St.

POB 7442, B30A

San Francisco, CA 94120-7442

Re: Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company for a Permit to Construct the
Santa Cruz 115 kV Reinforcement Project

Application No. 12-01-012

Dear Mr. Fogelson,

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) Energy Division, Infrastructure
Permitting and CEQA Branch, has conducted a deficiency review of PG&E’s
Application (A. 12-01-012) and Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA)
filed by PG&E on January 25, 2012 for a Permit to Construct the proposed Santa
Cruz 115 kV Reinforcement Project.

The Energy Division finds that Application and PEA contain sufficient information
to satisfy the requirements of the Commission’s Information and Criteria List and
accordingly deems this Application complete.

Though the CPUC Energy Division deems this application complete, the CPUC

may request additional data, as necessary, to prepare a complete and adequate
analysis of potential environmental effects associated with this proposed project
in accordance with the requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act.



Sincerely,

Lisa Orsaba

Project Manager

CPUC Energy Division
Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Ph. 415/703-1966 '
LOB@cpuc.ca.gov

cc:  Molly Sterkel, CPUC
Mary Jo Borak, CPUC
Elizabeth Dorman, CPUC Legal Division
Robert Mason, CPUC ALJ
Brandon Liddell, PG&E Project Manager
Tania Tries, Panorama Environmental



